
Congratulations to the SONU 2015 office 
 

On behalf of the University of Nairobi Management Board and Senate, I wish to congratulate all 
the duly elected candidates in their respective positions, following the just concluded SONU 
Elections. 

Special thanks goes to all the candidates, for conducting themselves with dignity, respect and 
honor, throughout the electioneering period.  “You have demonstrated yet again that it is possible 
to have a free and fair election devoid of violence, manipulation and hate.” 

To those who lost the contest, you were worthy competitors without whom the struggle for 
leadership would have been dull.  You are leaders in your own right and live to fight another day. 

As we march forward in moving this August Institution to world class standards, I urge the 
newly elected SONU Office to settle down and provide the much needed leadership amongst the 
student community, guided by University’s motto:  Unitate et labore. 

Once again, congratulations to the SONU 2015 office.  May God bless you as you continue to 
advance the student agenda.  Remember that we are all expected to propel this University to 
greater heights of achievement. 
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